
Nancy Forella
Nancy and Peter started boating as empty nesters and have found it one of their best 
decisions. Peter had grown up with sailboats on Long Island Sound, but boating was fairly new 
to Nancy. She quickly grew to love it. 

The Forellas settled on Herrington Harbour South from the beginning, with input from their 
daughters. During their first season in 2008, they held their elder daughter’s wedding at anchor 
on board their first boat; the reception followed later at the HHS West pavilion. It was a 
fabulous first season. The family has since grown with both daughters married and now five 
grandchildren! 

They also joined HBYC that first year and have been members ever since, enjoying many of the 
activities offered: land events, the Commodore’s Ball, raft-ups, and various cruises. Nancy has 
enjoyed serving as the yacht club’s treasurer for the past three years. Also, having been a 
member of HBYC for 16 years, Nancy feels qualified to, and is interested in, continuing her 
contribution though the Member-at-Large position, assisting new members get acclimated to 
the club and serving as liaison between them and the Board.  


